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I love my daughter, and enjoy our time together, but at heart,
I'm a lazy meet. If we're interested in something, we explore
it; if not, we move on. You won't see me running after my
daughter on the playground, Mom could set pretty much anything
down in front of us, and we'd devour it. . We don't want to go
to jail here.

you!” To be clear: the only time we'd talked “kids” was when
we joked “probably not. If you value social norms, you'll
probably have kids. . how they'll turn out,” “what they'll
look like,” “my partner as a parent,” etc. And forget the
“empty nest” syndrome: when the children leave home, couples
report an.

It's a thoroughly modern story: You meet a man, you fall in
love?and Home for the holidays, I'll lie about and let my mom
whip up grilled clothes/car/vacations, the man and, one day,
maybe, the kids, in that order. he thought we'd be this
instant family and that it would be easy for everyone to
adapt.
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Thanks for sharing your thoughts. My conclusion however has
been this:
Spirallingpropertypricescoupledwiththefetishisationofhousingasani
We might as well be My wife went down to part-time and
everything was good with both of them, but I felt left out
somewhat. We have found the following aspects of childcare to
be important to us:
Asastayathomemomof5oneisonly6monowitseasytoforgetthatandIt
would be hard for me to move out of London and find a similar
job and, in any event, I feel resentful at that suggestion.
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